
Linn County REC Social Media Policy 

 

The purpose of our page is to present helpful information, matters of interest, and information 
about events and programs at the Cooperative, to our members and the community. We 
encourage you to submit your questions and comments. 

We monitor Facebook closely, but this site is not monitored 24/7. Please report all emergencies or 
outages by calling 1-888-271-6250. Please do not report emergencies or outages through this site. 

We ask that you do not post any personal information on the page for your own security. By 
using this page, each user agrees that there is no expectation of privacy for any post to this 
page. If you have questions about an account, you can send a private message during business 
hours, call our number at 319-377-1587, or come by the office.  

Linn County Rural Electric Cooperative encourages a positive, productive, and cooperative 
atmosphere on their page.  By posting on this page, you agree not to make unlawful, harmful, 
threatening, abusive, harassing, defamatory, vulgar, or otherwise objectionable comments.  
You are also agreeing to not promote goods or services, advertise, make political endorsements 
or comments, engage, or promote illegal activity, distribute chain letters, engage in multilevel 
marketing, impersonate another person or entity, or infringe any patent, trademark, trade 
secret, software license, copyright, or any other proprietary rights of any party.  Linn County 
Rural Electric Cooperative reserves the right to remove any posts to this page and block users of 
this page for failure to comply with these provisions. 

All comments made on the Linn County Rural Electric Cooperative Facebook page are the 
commenter's responsibility, not the Cooperative's. By submitting a comment on our page, you 
agree that the comment is public and your own, and to defend and hold our organization 
harmless from all claims, causes of action, liabilities, or damages arising from your post to this 
page.  

Linn County Rural Cooperative does not exclude employees from participating on our social 
media platforms with the use of their personal accounts. An employee's personal opinions and 
content may not represent the official message or response of Linn County Rural Electric 
Cooperative. 

If you have any questions about our policy or other information, please contact us by phone or 
on our website at www.linncountyrec.com. 

By using Facebook, you accept the policies and practices of Facebook’s “Statement of Rights 
and Responsibilities.” For more information about these policies, visit: 
https://www.facebook.com/terms.php  

 

https://www.facebook.com/terms.php

